April 7, 1969

OTTAWA UNIVERSITY WOMEN'S CLUB

Evaluation Sheet

Since our Tea for transfer and freshmen women was in a quite different form this past September, the officers think an evaluation of the event will be helpful in making plans for next year and ask your cooperation. Will you please give your preferences and suggestions in the spaces below.

The Executive Committees for 1969-69 and 1969-70 will, at their joing meeting sometime in May, make a recommendation concerning the tes to the committee for next fall which will be based on this evaluation.

If you do not return this sheet, we will assume that you have no specific preferences or suggestions.

You will remember that last September there were four separate groups in homes. Some of our members called for assigned girls at their residences to provide transportation as well as to accompany them to the Tea. There were no arranged programs. The cost of the punch for each group was paid from the club treasury and cookies were baked by selected club members who also served as hostesses. Invitation expense was also from the treasury and much of the organization was accomplished through the Telephone Committee and the Resident Assistants, who were also invited.

The Questions: (If you need more space use the reverse side or an additional sheet.)

1. Would you like to repeat the general plan of the Teas last fall?

2. Would you prefer returning to one big Tea at the Union?

Comments

3. Suggestions which in any way relate to our tea for freshmen and other new women-students.

- 1	
- 1	
- 1	
- 1	
- 1	
- 1	
- 1	
-1	
-1	
- 1	
- 1	
- 1	
-1	
1	